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Introduction
As a follow-up to our previous discussions on Electronic Communication Devices in our schools,
I am pleased to present an update on our progress and outline the steps that have been taken
to prepare for this Board report.

Since implementing our updated K-12 cell phone protocols and procedures, we have been
diligently working to gather feedback and data from various stakeholders to assess the impact
of these changes. Our approach included surveying families, administrative assistants, staff
members, and students to ensure we captured a wide range of perspectives. Additionally, we
consulted with our Emergency Management Safety Coordinator to review the protocols through
a safety lens.

Importantly, we have also identified several assistive technology implications that need to be
considered in policy development. These include the use of cell phones for monitoring medical
conditions and controlling assistive devices for students with special needs. As we move
forward, we will need to carefully balance these essential uses with our overall goals for
managing electronic devices in our schools which is to support the mental health and well-being
of our students while also increasing engagement in the classroom.

To complement these qualitative insights, we also collected quantitative data on cell phone
infractions throughout the school year. This data provides us with a system-wide view of
adherence to the new protocols and helps us identify any necessary adjustments.

We aim to use this comprehensive feedback to help inform your development of a robust
Electronic Communication Device policy that serves the best interests of our students, staff, and
the broader school district community. We believe this multi-faceted approach will give us a
thorough understanding of the impact and effectiveness of our current protocols.

In the presentation, we will delve into the specifics of our data collection methods and the initial
insights we've gathered. We welcome your initial reactions (comments, questions) as we
continue to analyze and if necessary, refine our approach.


